
Parking Message from the  
City of Richmond Hill

On behalf of the City of Richmond Hill’s Community Standards Division, we 
would like to welcome everyone to a new school year. We would also like to 
take this opportunity to remind you to follow all on-street parking restrictions 
within school zones when dropping off and picking up from school.

Please be advised that Parking Enforcement Officers will be monitoring school 
zones regularly throughout the year to ensure all parking restrictions are 
adhered to, including those related to No Parking and No Stopping zones. 
Tickets will be issued to violators. These measures are necessary to ensure 
the safety of children and other users of the road. 

Where possible, we encourage you to carpool to help eliminate traffic 
congestion around schools.

Parking Concerns?
Please report any parking concerns to Parking Enforcement at  
parking@richmondhill.ca or by calling 905-771-8860.

Public safety is very important to us and we want to ensure that all students 
are kept safe during the school year. Thank you for your cooperation. 

Have a safe and healthy school year!

Rose Hypolite 
Supervisor, Parking Control Enforcement
Community Standards Division
City of Richmond Hill

Community 
Standards Division
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 5 Top Reminders for School Drop Offs

parking@richmondhill.ca      905-771-8860

Consider 
taking  
alternate 
transportation  
where 
possible.

Observe traffic and parking signs.

Watch for 
crossing 
guards 
and 
students 
crossing 
the road.

Do not 
block or 
interfere 
with 
private 
driveways 
in the 
area.

Adhere to all traffic regulations 
under the Highway Traffic Act.
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